
Central East Transfer-Out (CETO) Transmission Project

Helicopter activity near you

During the week of May 14, 2023, AltaLink is conducting aerial wildlife surveys within 
1,000 metres of the approved transmission line route for the Central East Transfer-Out 
Transmission Project. The surveys will allow us to document raptor and colonial nesting birds 
in the area to minimize potential impacts during construction. The helicopter will primarily 
fly over treed habitats at a height of 100 metres and scheduling will be weather dependent.

When conducting aerial surveys, AltaLink is mindful to minimize disruption to residences, 
area users, livestock and wildlife. We follow permits and guidelines from Alberta 
Environment and Protected Areas, and we only use approved landing site and refueling 
locations. 

Further information about this project and a map of the approved route are available at 
www.altalink.ca/projects.

Upcoming pre-construction activities

AltaLink is starting activities in the coming months to support construction planning and 
preparation. We will contact you if we require access to your property. The activities may 
include:

• wildlife surveys
• agricultural pest, invasive species, and vegetation surveys
• geotechnical surveys
• identifying structure locations
• land acquisition
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Helicopter activity near you

You are receiving this postcard because we are 
conducting an aerial survey in your area in the 
coming weeks as part of our environmental field 
program as we prepare for construction on the 
Central East Transfer-Out Transmission Project.

We want to provide you with details about what 
we're doing and what you can expect. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact us. Thank you for your cooperation.

Contact us
1-877-267-1453 (toll-free)
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca
www.altalink.ca/projects

Follow us for updates




